
 
September 2024 

 
To All Fifth Grade Parents, 
 
The Fifth Grade Committee has begun planning an exciting and memorable year for our wonderful 5th 
Graders!   
 
We are collecting $60 per student to cover special events such as the Bagel Breakfast, the Yearbook 
Pizza Party and the Moving Up Ceremony.  Also included in the fee is a 5th grade t-shirt and yearbook 
for every student! 
 
You may pay with credit or debit online with a minimal convenience fee by scanning the QR code below 
or by visiting:  https://mtp.memberhub.store/.   
 
When paying online, you’ll be asked to select your child’s t-shirt size. This shirt is to be used for the 
whole year, so you may want to order a larger size. If a t-shirt size is not chosen, you will receive an 
adult small. Payments/t-shirt sizing due by Monday, October 7th. 
 
If you have any difficulty in covering this cost, please contact Mr. Ierano or Mr. Heedles directly. Please 
be assured that such information will be kept strictly confidential.  
 
We will be having a 5th Grade Informational Meeting after the General PTA Meeting on 9/10/2024. We 
hope to see you there!  If you have any questions, please let us know. In the meantime, if you would like 
to volunteer for any of the upcoming events for the 5th grade, please complete the following form: 
https://forms.gle/rjS2oQRYCy6x7CC56  
 
Thanks in advance for your support!  Looking forward to a great year! 
 
Lauren Hallam - Cell (516) 650-7791 / E-mail lcehallam@gmail.com  
Lisa Parisi - Cell (516) 639-9104 / E-mail lparisi622@gmail.com  
Fifth Grade Committee Chairs 

 
For direct access to pay the 5th Grade Contribution, please scan the QR code below: 
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